
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 30 October 2023 

Dear families,  

Welcome to Term 2, this term promises to be one filled with excitement and 

one where many memories will be made. We are busy working behind the 

scenes to get ready for our big move! A grand opening will take place as we are 

keen to show you the amazing transformation to our Trent Road site. Saying 

goodbye to our Junior Site will be hard for many, as it holds many wonderful 

memories, We will of course invite parents into school to allow for a trip down 

memory lane!  

 

Our church school value this term is belief, as a school we encourage children 

to believe in themselves and to aim for the stars! We are keen to know about 

children’s interests and talents out of school and would love to celebrate any 

achievements with them. Please share these via class dojo. 

 

Your child’s class teacher will share their curriculum newsletters with you this 

week. They will inform you about what your child is learning this term along 

with homework projects for you to get involved in. If you have any questions 

about the new topic and novel, please do not hesitate to make direct contact 

with your child’s class teacher. 

 

As you can see by the number of dates listed this term is going to be a very 

busy one. we look forward to welcoming you into school for a variety of 

events.  

 

I hope that you have a wonderful week, 

 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates for Term 2: 

 

Thursday 2nd November 

Girls football tournament 

 

Week beginning 13th November 

Anti-bullying week 

 

Tuesday 15th November 

Admissions for Reception 2024 

open 

 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need Day 

 

Week beginning 20th November 

Road Safety Week 

 

Thursday 23rd November 

Cheerleading Festival 

 

Thursday 30th November 

Flu jab mop up session in school 

 

Thursday 7th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Pantomime  

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Carol singing  

 

Wednesday 13th and 14th 

December 

EYFS-Y3 Christmas Performance 

 

Friday 15th December 

Values Assembly and Christmas 

Lunch 

 

Tuesday 19th December 

Y4-Y6 Christmas Concert 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

End of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

merchandise will be 

going on sale in 

each Academy 

office tomorrow.  

Our school Value this term is 

‘Belief’. 

 

We have unwavering confidence 

in ourselves, in others, and in our 

capacity to succeed. 

 

‘All things are possible to him who 

believes’ Mark 9:23 
 


